A NEW ADVENTURE; WE NEED YOU

THE HOLLIES SURGERY PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP
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THE PURPOSE OF THE VOLUNTARY GROUP

To represent the views of the patients regarding the work of the surgery and to promote understanding.

To seek ways of improving the quality of services provided by the surgery.

To improve overall communication between Doctors and those  working at the Surgery and Patients.

   To raise awareness of the services available to patients.

To monitor improvements in patient care and Doctor/Patient relations.



IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN BECOMING A MEMBER PLEASE ASK AT RECEPTION FOR AN APPLICATION FORM
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